
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 1/9/2020 6:36:38 PM

First name: Richard

Last name: Hamilton

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: As a sportsman, I wholeheartedly support the project. I have seen deer numbers decrease in the last

several years in the area of the National forest I hunt. I believe it is because of the thick canopy of leaves that

blocks the sunlight and prevents undergrowth. This project will allow for management of the forest and allow

undergrowth to develop and become a needed food source. Thank you for your consideration in this important

project.  


